
'
o

.

Babcock &Wilcox go.., o,ne,,:,on o,om,

P.O. Box 1260, Lynenburg, Va. 24505

Teleonone: (804) 384-5111

October 13, 1980

Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

4350 East-West Highway, Room 322
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Mr. Stello:

The letter to you from Mr. D. E. Guilbert, Vice President and General
Manager, Nuclear Power Generation Division (NPGD), dated September 24, 1980,j

transmitted revised NPCD Procedure NPG 1707-01 (Rev. 9); that procedure was'

revited in response to your letter to Mr. Guilbert of July 9,1980.

| We are enclosing a corrected page 4 of that procedure. The corrections
' consist of a renumbering of the flow sheet steps to maintain number continuity
| with the steps on the previous page. There are no changes to the procedural
' steps or description. We regret any inconvenience caused you.

Yours very truly,

f THE BABC0CK.'& WILC0X. COMPANY
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J. H. Taylor, Manager -

Licensing

JHT/dmr

cc: D. E. Guilbert
R. B. Borsum
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